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Do	you	suffer	from	asthma	
or	chronic	obstructive	
pulmonary	disease	(COPD)?	
	

This	GP	prac7ce	is	taking	part	in	an	important	na7onal	
project	to	improve	the	care	for	people	with	asthma	and	
COPD.	The	project	is	called	the	Na7onal	Asthma	and	COPD	
Audit	Programme	(NACAP).		
	

If	you	have	asthma	or	COPD,	your	GP	pracJce	will	share	informaJon	
about	your	care	and	treatment	with	NACAP.	Strict	rules	are	in	place	
to	make	sure	your	informaJon	remains	safe	and	secure.	
			

For	more	informaJon	about	the	audit	and	how	your	
informaJon	is	used,	please	ask	a	member	of	staff	for	
a	paJent	informaJon	leaflet.			


